
 

 

February 14, 2023 

Statement from Daniel Hurley, CEO of the Michigan Association of State 
Universities, Regarding the Mass Shooting at MSU 

“Michigan’s higher education community stands united in our grieving and our support 
for the students, faculty, staff, and the entire Michigan State University family in the 
aftermath of the tragic shooting that occurred last night on the university’s campus. Our 
hearts go out to the families who have lost loved ones and those who have been 
critically injured. The state universities of Michigan extend to the entire Michigan State 
University community their support as the healing process begins.” 
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